
From: Charlene Cummings
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Extend deadline for public comment
Date: Monday, March 23, 2020 2:31:38 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Dep,

I have a rough draft of my concerns about your approval of this project.  But I respectfully ask
that you extend the public comment for one month due to the ongoing public health crisis. 

Thanks for the extension. 

Charlene Cummings 
616 Main Rd
Phippsburg, Me 04562
(207)844-4382

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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From: Debbie May
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: extension for public comment
Date: Monday, March 23, 2020 1:00:49 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

I am writing this to request you to grant the extension for public
comment on the NECEC permit.  AS you are very much aware, the public is
in major disruption from the coronavirus and feel an extension should be
granted.  The citizens that are following the Governor's and President's
recommendations should not be penalized for doing so.

Thank you for considering my input.

Sincerely

Debra J May

PO Box 235

New Gloucester, ME  04260

207-926-3726

mailto:DMay235@aol.com
mailto:NECEC.DEP@maine.gov


From: Elaine D
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: please extend the comment deadline
Date: Monday, March 23, 2020 1:18:25 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am requesting that you please extend the commenting deadline on the NECEC project.  We
are currently in a major public health crisis and it is not fair to Maine citizens to close
comments at this time when so many are concerned about even having enough food and
income to care for their families.  

I also think that the MPUC announcing their draft approval with its pitiful attempt at
acceptable revisions on 3/13 was a disgraceful attempt to take advantage of the fact that most
residents will be focused on other more important matters like their personal health and
livelihood. 

As you are aware, Maine citizens  have collected enough signatures to put this to a vote in
November. CMP is doing everything it can to make sure that does not happen. This arrogant
company has also begun construction without all permits in place and openly flaunts its
disdain for Maine, its environment and its people.

Please do the people of this beautiful state the courtesy granting an extension on comments so
that all who are interested can have an opportunity to voice their opinion.  The people of the
state and our North Woods deserve that.

Thank You
ELAINE DAVIDSON
44 TILLSON ROAD
MONMOUTH MAINE  04259
207-635-6239
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